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July 23, 2019 

Memorandum:  

To: Whom it may concern 

From: David Stroud, Fort Monroe Historic Preservation Officer (FMHPO)  

RE: Virginia Code § 15.2-1812, Memorials for war veterans  

Memo: 

As for the concern of whether the proposed undertaking would be in violation of Virginia Code  
§ 15.2-1812, Memorials for War Veterans, the FMHPO has conferred with the appropriate
parties and has been advised that this code section does not apply to the proposed undertaking 
in that the Jefferson Davis Memorial Park / Arch currently resides on the grounds of 
Commonwealth of Virginia property and as such is not within a locality.   

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact David Stroud at (757) 251-2745.  


